M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Ed Massey, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
May 30, 2017
RE:
BG-1 Application – Stephens Campus-Bus Lot/Garage and Facility Management Building - Generators
This project consists of two pieces:

First, a new towable generator will be provided for the Bus Lot/Garage to run fuel tanks, etc.

Second, the generator which is currently at the Bus Lot/Garage will then be moved to the new Facility Management building and installed with switchgear. 

I recommend the board approve the BG-1 for the generators, as presented.


Eric K. McArtor
Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
